
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

VICKERY EXTENSION PROJECT 

 
4 March 2020 

 
 
The Independent Planning Commission Panel considering the Vickery Extension Project has 
been reconstituted. 
  
Commissioners John Hann (Panel chair), Professor Chris Fell AM and Professor Garry Willgoose 
completed the first stage of the Multi-stage Public Hearing into the carrying out of the Project 
on 30 April last year.  
 
The Department of Planning, Industry & Environment is currently finalising its assessment and 
the Project is expected to return to the Commission for determination in the near future.  
  
On 27 February 2020, Professor Garry Willgoose withdrew from the Panel due to health 
reasons. As such, Professor Zada Lipman has been appointed to the Panel in his place.  
 
Professor Lipman will now review all relevant information prior to participating in the next 
stage of the Multi-stage Public Hearing in respect of this Project.  
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